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During the Denver F2F we discussed the EPF Agile Kernel. Steve suggested we should prepare a talk or short tutorial (90 minutes?)  for Agile 2008 describing the EPF Agile Kernel and how it can be scaled into OpenUP or other processes using a practice library..

Steve also noted Agile is using a new method for conference submissions where proposals can be made early in the hope that reviewers may provide early feedback to improve the quality of the submissions. The deadline for submissions is Feb 25th. It is not clear if we have to provide a full slide deck by the 25th.  

Action: Nate Oster to inquire on submission requirements.

While the Feb 25th deadline is tight, Bjorn suggested we need to create a presentation deck whether or not we submit a proposal to Agile 2008.

There are still a number of naming issues with the EPF Agile Kernel and the practice library which must be resolved.  Ricardo noted the use of acronym EPF to mean Eclipse Practices Framework may clash with original project name, and this must be discussed. Also that proposed agile kernel practices names need to be agreed upon.
We should discuss it during next meetings before submitting material to the Agile conference.

While we already have a bugzilla issue for tracking an EPF Agile Kernel white paper 212777 , Nate suggested we create a Google doc to support collaborative work. All people interested in participating should send their gmail addresses to Steve.
Action: Steve to create a Google doc for us to collaboratively work on a submission for agile 2008.

There are issues regarding the readiness of the Agile Practice library. Naming conventions used within the library do not match the requirements for the library. These issues must be resolved and will require some work on our part and a new release of the library and EPF composer.

It was noted that the Wiki donation by Onno’s company has been accepted by Eclipse Legal and is now “official”.

It was noted that an email had been received from Eclipse: “There is no next/future release of this project. All Eclipse projects must have a "next release" planned and scheduled.” The release plan for the next release will be discussed at the next meeting – Ricardo noted we want to coordinate the release of tool and content together
We will discuss our status on this at the next content status call.

